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COMMITTEE REPORT ON INQUIRY INTO 

FORESTRY TASMANIA FINANCIAL 

PERFORMANCE  
 

The Legislative Council Committee inquiring into the 

financial performance of Forestry Tasmania intends to 

table their completed report in the Legislative Council 

on Wednesday, 21 September 2011.  

 

A Media Release in relation to the Inquiry Report will 

follow in due course. The report will be available on the 

Committee website after the report has been tabled 

tomorrow: 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAd

minA.htm 

   

ends 
 

MEDIA NOTE: Details of organisations and individuals appearing at the 

hearing are attached. 
 

FURTHER INFORMATION: Ruth Forrest MLC on 0419879524 

 

 

 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminA.htm
http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminA.htm

